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Safer Together: Devon and Somerset Fire and Rescue Service Consultation on their Service Delivery Operating Model
Devon and Somerset Fire and Rescue Service has launched a public consultation to seek views on the proposed redesign of its services.  The consultation includes seven options for change, including closure of fire stations, removal and relocation of fire engines and changes to crewing arrangements.  According to the consultation document, reasons for the proposed changes include:
· In the last 10 years, total fires have reduced by 33% across England.

· 56 of D&SFRS fire station areas, (including Lundy) have fewer than 10 dwelling fires a year.

· Population, technology and habits have changed e.g. fewer chip pans and more smoke detectors.

· Need to match resources - crews, equipment and fleet - to specific risks in each community.

· Wish to increase capacity for important prevention and protection work activity within FRS annual budget

The full consultation documents and questionnaire can be found at:

https://www.dsfire.gov.uk/SaferTogether/ServiceDeliveryConsultation/Index.cfm?siteCategoryId=18&T1ID=211
The consultation closes on the 22nd September and the Fire Authority will make its final decision in November 2019.
Somerset County Council will formally respond to this consultation and the draft response will be shared with District Councils.   Considering the potential impact these changes may have on local communities, a draft response will be presented at the Place Scrutiny Committee on the 18th September 2019.  If you have any comments you would like to be considered for inclusion in this response, please contact Lucy Macready.
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